Subject: Re: about a variable on KR file
Posted by Janet-DHS on Thu, 07 Sep 2023 21:17:04 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from DHS staff member, Tom Pullum:

To answer a questions such as this, you could go through the final report on the survey, including
the questionnaire in the appendix, with a word search for "vitamin A". | have done that. It appears
that the only question about vitamin A supplements for the mother was Q457A, about the first 2
month after delivery. There was no question about vitamin A supplements during pregnancy.
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